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Agenda Item 
Item 6. C. - 2018 Cost Share Application - Carver County 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Carver County submitted a Cost Share Application to the District for a prairie restoration project.  Carver County did not 

realize this parcel of land was in the LMRWD until after the project was begun.  LMRWD Cost Share Program Guidelines 

state that projects should not start until after approval has been granted by the District.  It is up to the Board if they would 

like to fund the project.  There are funds remaining in the 2018 cost share budget for this project.  The application is 

attached as well as pictures of the work so far and a map showing the location of the project. 

he location of the project is adjacent to the diversion channel for East Chaska Creek so it will reduce maintenance to 

maintain the turf that is there and will reduce the amount of water running overland to the channel.  The amount of cost 

share they are requesting is $2,400 and the Carver WMO is willing to contribute 1/2 of that, so the amount request from 

the LMRWD is $1,200. 

The application attached is actually the application for the Carver County WMO Cost Share program, but provides the same 

information that the LMRWD requires. 

Attachments 
Cost Share application 

Recommended Action 
Motion to approve cost share project 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Monday, November 19, 2018 

Please note the meeting will be held 7:00pm, MONDAY, November 19, 

2018 in the County Board Room at the Carver County Government 

Center, 602 East 4th Street, Chaska, MN. 
























